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Memo 
  

To: Pastors, Parochial Vicars, Administrators, Deacons and Parish Staff  

From: Miriam Sammartino    

Date: May 23, 2022 

Subject:  Ready for Wildfire   

 

Dear Pastors, Parochial Vicars, Administrators, Deacons and Parish Staff: 

 

As high winds are sweeping through, we are reminded of the importance of preparing for wildfires. 

Please visit CalFire’s “Ready for Wildfire” page to learn more about what you can do to protect your 

family and home this season: https://www.readyforwildfire.org/  

¡Prepárate para los incendios forestales! https://www.readyforwildfire.org/espanol/  

Respectfully, 

 

Miriam Sammartino   

Director of Catholic Charities & Social Concerns 

 

https://www.readyforwildfire.org/
https://www.readyforwildfire.org/espanol/

